
                        

It’s our Ruby Wedding Anniversary on Sunday 30th August 2020. 

Only two of our friends who were at our wedding are still at Christ Church! 

We can’t hold a big party to celebrate  (watch out next year)!  

If you would like to help us celebrate…….instead of buying us a bottle of something or anything else please donate to our 

chosen charity…………………………… 

https://www.arocha.org/en/donate/ please make sure you tick the Arocha Czech Republic site                               
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